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Dalton Street closed for water work

	Develco Contracting have scheduled a road closure on Dalton Street in Bolton to install and commission a water valve chamber on

behalf of the Region of Peel.

The work was to start at noon Monday (July 18), and is expected to be completed by 5 p.m. Aug. 8.

There are no addresses affected on Dalton Street as the primary entrance for residents is on King Street West. The last accessible

address driving southbound on Sackville Street is 17. Dalton Street will be closed 40 metres west of Temperance Street.

If there are any questions, contact Finance and Infrastructure Services at the Town of Caledon at 905-584-2272, ext. 4328, or email

public.works@caledon.ca
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